
In attendance: Principal Tiffany Wiencken, Past President Sharon Zell, Secretary


Becky Erion, Treasurer Leda Mareth, President Chanel Sheragy 

President Chanel opened the meeting. 

Minutes shared: Leda made a motion to approve the minutes, Sharon seconded 

the minutes. All in favor and minutes approved.

Announcements:

Friday May 6, 2022: 5:00-8:00pm Maple Boutique fundraiser

Papa Murphy’s Pizza night: May 6, 2022 5:00-8:00pm

Volunteer: A call out to help volunteer with Art Lit. Get involved, looking for more 

volunteers. Please sign up and help.

Principal Update from Tiffany Wiencken: 

Kindergarten Orientation – activities in the classroom with the teachers. 

Programs and community partners will have a table, and the PTC will have a table. 

Next Year: Head Start will be at Rock Creek! Local 3- and 4-year old’s in the 

neighborhood, have them reach out to the school. 

Camp Achieve IS happening this summer! A grant was secured. The Camp will 

happen at Springville ES with bus transportation and breakfast and lunch will be 

available. The Grant will prioritize English learners, children on IEP’s, and children 

who may need a boost with academic and emotional regulation. Dates July 5-28 4 

hours a day M-TH. Time will be determined on bus availability. 

Kinder academy will occur also. More information to come.

The Mission of the Rock Creek PTC is to strengthen the relationship between school


and community in order to enhance the educational experience of every student.


The PTC will raise funds to support educational opportunities and supplement the


needs of the school to promote academic, cultural, and enrichment activities.

 

PTC Minutes April 19, 2022 General Meeting



School Garden: a former student at Rock Creek and attends PCC currently worked


with the gardens even during the COVID pandemic. The school is trying to


collaborate with this volunteer and incorporate more school involvement to give the


gardens some TLC.

Leda – Treasurer Report

Registration funds are now showing up in the budget for the Fun Run. 

Papa Murphy’s continues to bring in money. 

McDonald’s brought in almost $1,500.00 with the money Rock Creek brought in and

McDonald’s matched those funds.

Teachers are spending money – Great!

Square One Art – best year ever! Almost $6,000 in sales! We will get about $2,000

of that portion. That money goes right into the teacher’s account to spend on their 

classrooms. 

If you had the Square One art shipped to the school, the kids should be bringing 

home the treasure on Thursday and Friday. 

May 2-May 6 Teacher Appreciation Space Theme 

Monday – goody bags for Teachers

Tuesday – catered Lunch Break from Meating Place

Wednesday Catered Lunch Event Great Harvest

Thursday – catered Pacific Coffee Co. free coffee drink for teachers

Friday – catered shaved Ice

For the Students to participate: 

Monday – wear RC gear spirit day

Tuesday- Support classroom wish list

Wednesday – Gift Card

Thursday – Thank you card

Friday – Wear your island wear to school Aloha Friday

5th Grade End of School Party

LeAnn- Update for the 5th grade send off

Online See’s candy – end this Friday

No family must purchase the celebration sign – free to all students. Students can 

stake them in the yard or put them in a window. 



Festivities will happen the last full week of school. 

If you know a 5th grade family, encourage them to send a baby picture. 

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/rockcep_th_grade_sendoff_fundraiser3/candy?

h=LeA_Gen8794 

The yearbook cover was decorated by a 5th grader at RC.

Volunteers – Update by Michelle

Michele- Flyers for the Fun Run May 22, 2022 at 9:30am. It’s 2.4 miles long through 

the neighborhood. $25.00 registration for the Fun Run. Rock Creek Swag will come 

with registration and snacks. Sign Up! Tell your friends! Everyone in the community 

is welcome.

https://runsignup.com/Race/Info/OR/Portland/RiseUpFunRunandWalk 

A couple more volunteer opportunities are coming: Contact Michele! 

Volunteer’s Needed for Art Lit! Please sign up.

Teacher Appreciation Volunteers needed. Email is coming soon. 

Sharon:

Please consider being part of the PTC! The PTC is all volunteer and we need you!

Previous board members will still be around to help support new board members. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/

1FAIpQLSfF_r90bXP3sbSivUk7oH52RdnrgD1g_FxWbIVS4wBZKbntMA/viewform 

Please fill out the form to inquire. 

The PTC really needs a volunteer for the Rocket Run Coordinator.

Last PTC meeting on May 19, 2022. 

The meeting closed at 7:11pm.
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